
 
 

 
Bulletin Notes for July 2020 

 
 
The Bulletin Notes for July focus on two areas: 
 

• Charitable Gift Annuities that help your parishioners and ultimately help the parish when 
they pass on with a gift to the parish endowment fund. 

• Deo Gratias Society – The legacy society of the Archdiocese of Atlanta. This year’s 
Mass and celebration for those who have included your parish in their will or estate plans 
is Saturday, August 15 at 10 a.m. The Catholic Foundation is looking forward to helping 
your parish celebrate their legacy donors. 

 
 
Please call Maureen Cully if you have any questions at (404) 497-9440.  Thank you.  
 
July 5 – Ordinary Time 
Receive income and help our parish: If you are over 65, would like additional income, a tax 
deduction and to make a gift to the parish endowment fund, consider a Charitable Gift Annuity. 
Your rate of return is based on your age. For an illustration, please contact Juliet Greco at the 
Catholic Foundation at jgreco@cfnga.org or (404) 497-9440, or visit www.cfnga.org. 
      
July 12 – Ordinary Time 
Deo gratias! We are grateful for all parishioners who have remembered our parish in their will 
or estate plans. Anyone who has made a planned gift to our parish becomes a member of the 
Deo Gratias Society. You will be invited to the annual Mass and Celebration with Archbishop 
Hartmayer on Saturday, August 15 at 10 a.m. If you have included our parish, a Catholic school 
or other Catholic ministry in your will or estate plans, please contact Juliet Greco at (404) 497-
9440 or jgreco@cfnga.org so that we can honor you! 
 
July 19 – Ordinary Time 
Increase your retirement income, receive a tax deduction and leave a gift to your parish. 
If you are 65 or older, you can create a charitable gift annuity and receive quarterly payments 
for life. To receive a personalized illustration of how this could work for you, please contact 
Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation at (404) 497-9440 or jgreco@cfnga.org. 
 
July 26 – Ordinary Time 
Deo gratias! Have you made a planned gift in your will or estate plan to support your parish, 
Catholic school or favorite ministry? Contact the Catholic Foundation to be included and 
honored in the Deo Gratias Society. This year’s Mass and Celebration with Archbishop 
Hartmayer will be Saturday, August 15 at 10 a.m. Go to cfnga.org/events to register.  
Questions? Call (404) 497-9440. 
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